
Summer Undergraduate Program for Planetary Research

The Summer Undergraduate Program for Planetary Research (SUPPR) invites
undergraduate students who have not yet begun graduate studies and who are 
interested in learning about research in planetary geoscience to participate. We pair 
qualified undergraduates with NASA-sponsored planetary geology and geophysics 
investigators at locations around the country for eight weeks during the summer. 
The program is designed to help students gain educational experience in their fields 
of study while contributing to NASA missions and science.

8-week program (June 1 – August 31, 2023)

Stipends for internship, travel, housing, and expenses

Visit www.lpi.usra.edu/suppr for details.

Now Accepting Applications

APPLICATION DEADLINE:

FEBRUARY 10, 2023 
11:59 PM CST

Applications are only accepted via the electronic application form found at the SUPPR website.
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